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September 5, 2016
Dear Parents; 

        This year, a chorus of 35 students will be selected here at Lacy to participate in Wake County auditions for

Pieces of Gold.  This concert is in March, and only 25-30 schools from the whole county are chosen to be in a production at Memorial Auditorium.   The auditions are held after school this year on December 6th and 7th.  We will find out later which day and time we will audition, and the location.   It is an honor to participate in this event, and Lacy has been chosen several times in the past.  This year we will be preparing an African folk song with drummers, singers, dancers, and other percussion instruments.
      For the Lacy auditions, I will be teaching a short part of the song.  I will also teach a few simple dance steps for the audition.  All students are needed to sing and move, and only some will play an instrument in the group.

I will be holding the auditions in the music room at 8:00 a.m. on the following dates:  

September 12
September 13
September 14 

     Students need to sign up in the music room for one of the mornings.  I will teach them the song and then judge their performance on the following criteria:

A strong, accurate singing voice

A strong sense of steady beat

Ability to learn simple movement

Cooperative attitude and enthusiasm

   Students selected will need to attend rehearsals on Tuesday mornings from 8:00-8:25, beginning on September 20.  There will also be a few extra rehearsals for smaller groups, such as the dancers or instruments.  I will set these once the children are selected and send a calendar home.   Please keep in mind if I select your child, then someone else did not get in, and so it is important that students be committed to doing an excellent performance, and attend rehearsals regularly.  If your child drops out before the audition, it could prevent the group from being selected, since all parts are essential. Those chosen for the group will receive more detailed information to assist with planning for the auditions and performance.  While this does require work and dedication, this experience is exciting and rewarding for participating students.
   We have many talented students and I look forward to working with them this year.  We also have the Lacy Pride Chorus, which does not require an audition. This group will meet on Thursdays, beginning Sept. 22.   If you need more information about either of these groups, please go to my website, linked to the Lacy Home page, or directly at this address: http://lacymusic.weebly.com/
Thank you,

Mrs. Terry Denny
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Please sign and bring this sheet to auditions:

I give permission for my child________________________________________________________________ to audition for the Pieces of Gold Chorus.

If my child is selected I agree to make sure they attend all rehearsals and performances.

I agree to work hard and be responsible to learn my music and dance moves if I am chosen.

_________________________________________________________________Parent’s Signature

_________________________________________________________________Child’s Signature

